LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

‘ “ Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Tel: 01354 740405

Doddington Fax: 01354 741514

March Email: of fice@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk
Cambridgeshire Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk
PE15 OTF

10™ January 2020

Dear Parents of Year 6 Pupils

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Year 6's Assembly on Friday 24™ January at
9.10 a.m. in the School Hall.

This time, rather than inviting you to the staffroom for refreshments, the Year 6 staff and I
would very much like you to remain in the Hall for tea/coffee and attend a very brief meeting
(approximately twenty minutes) at which you will be provided with important information
regarding the Year 6 Curriculum, Booster Classes and the SATs (national tests). This is a
particularly important year for your children, with the tfransition to secondary school taking
place in a few months’ time.

We do hope you can afford the fime to join us. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate
in contacting me.

Yours sincerely

S A Bawrnowd-Taylor

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs)
Headteacher
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